
 

NOTRE DAME HIGH SCHOOL 

QUALITY CATHOLIC EDUCATION SINCE 1951 

IMPORTANT NEWS REGARDING VENMO USAGE AT NOTRE DAME 

 
ND Family, 

 
With the popularity of electronic payments and specifically Venmo, I wanted to make you aware of some very 

important restrictions for using Venmo for Notre Dame High School purchases. Examples of purchases that 

cannot be made with the Venmo account: 

 

• Tuition and fee payments 

• Uniform payments 

• Individual class or athletic team fundraisers (mums, wreaths, BBQ's, dress down day, 

sports apparel, sports banquets, etc.) 

 

The Notre Dame Venmo account is exclusively for use for purchases pertaining to the Notre Dame High School 

Educational Foundation and its major fundraising events. Venmo can only be used for: 

• Memorial Gifts & Scholarships to Notre Dame 

• Annual Fund Contributions 

• Day of Giving 

• Sports Night/Hall of Fame Tickets 

• Christmas Cash Raffle Tickets 

• Trip Night Tickets 

• Guardian Angel Tuition Support Contributions 

• Anniversary Cash Raffle Tickets 

• Notre Dame Golf Outing Tickets 

All other payments will be returned. 

Feel free to contact me with any questions at 585-343-2783 Ext. 103, and as always your continued 
 

Business Administrator 
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